
Buprenorphine Verification

Phone: (603)565-0210
219 Fisherville Rd. #C Penacook, NH 03303

Fisherville Pharmacy

Fax: (603)565-0214

Signature:_______________________________________  Date:_____________

Date: 

Dr. :

Due to inquiries and audits from the NH Board of Pharmacy, DEA , State Police, as well as other stakeholders in the  
supply chain,  pharmacies are coming under increased scrutiny regarding the validity of “off label” use of treating patients  
with plain Buprenorphine.

In order to respond to future audits and investigations, we will need to have documentation of the justification for using  
plain Buprenorphine versus the Buprenorphine/Naloxone combination products available on the market.

Best practice would be to have this documentation on each prescription, however to make sure we have done our due  
diligence, we will ask that this be filled out once for each patient.

Patient: ______________________________________________________________

Diagnosis / ICD10  ______________________________________________________________

Do you check the PDMP 100%    Yes / No,   if No, please explain why you don’t

Reason for using Single Entity Buprenorphine ( check all that may apply)

 __  Allergic or negative reaction to Naloxone ( Documentation on file is recommended)

 __  Insurance has Denied Buprenorphine / Naloxone and covers Buprenorphine

 __  Cost

 __  Other (please explain) 

____________________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________  

01/30/2019

DOB:


